
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Sleer Group٫ on the way of global competition. 

 

It is our honor to inform you that Sleer Company is now among the few people selected to attend the 

new INV competition. As a leading European innovator of Smart and Digital technologies, Sleer Group 

has wanted to demonstrate itself as a global and international company. And now, through this 

competition, we can manifest our ideas and innovation to the world.  

This event is designed for the inventors who are members of IFIA, which means that the company is now 

an official innovation member of The International Federation of Inventors' Association.  

The International Federation of Inventors Associations is a nonprofit organization aiming to disseminate 

the culture of invention and innovation, support inventors transfer technology, and establish 

cooperation with the related organizations. It can be the best platform to represent an organization 

worldwide, and we think attending this event can help the company. 

The first international competition for inventors and innovators recognized as members of the 

federation, INV Members, will be held virtually and online from 18 to 20 July 2021. 

The inventions and innovations will present to the International Jury of IFIA, which consists of 35 judges 

from 30 countries, and they will evaluate the applications submitted for the event. 

After reviewing all of the applications, the jury will announce the results, and the applicants will be 

notified of the decisions. Finally, if the required quorum is obtained based on the judging criteria, gold, 

silver, and bronze medals would be presented to the best inventions and innovations participating in the 

competition. 

The intensive development, innovation, and cooperation between Sleer Group and our team of 

inventors have paid off, and receiving the INV membership and attending this event can eventually 

display the hard work. 

After all, we would like to express our gratitude and appreciation to all our supporters, investors, and 

staff.  

We wouldn't have the accomplishments we have without you. 

 


